
From: Thomas Miller
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: HB 3427 is the wrong approach for Oregon
Date: Thursday, April 25, 2019 10:40:08 AM

Dear Co-Chairs Roblan,

I support more $$$$ to educate our kids but  I con not support what the legislature is considering  in HB 3427.

Sincerely,

Thomas Miller
19930 Roan Cir
West Linn, OR 97068
tomjmill@comcast.net
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